YORKSHIRE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

7610 Old Centreville Road Manassas, VA 20111

703-361-3124 * Fax 703-361-6184 * http://yorkshirees.schools.pwcs.edu
Lyn Marsilio, Principal

June 13, 2022
Dear Yorkshire Families,
This will be the last newsletter of the year. Thank you for a great year! We are wrapping up some fun things and appreciate everyone’s flexibility. Fifth grade strings had a great last concert of the year. We are so proud of their hard work. We also appreciate everyone’s flexibility with fifth grade promotions ceremonies. The weather was not cooperating, but we made it work! Please see below for a few important end of year announcements. 
Important Upcoming Dates
· June 15 Last day of school! Half day schedule dismissal at 12:15 p.m.
Last Day of School

Dismissed is 12:15 p.m. on June 15. Please make plans for an early dismissal.  

School Laptops, Power Chargers and Hotspots
If you find your child’s school laptop and/or power charger, please bring it by the school. This will help save us from having to replace them for next year. Also, if your student received a Hotspot, you must return it to school. We are still missing quite a few items, so any returned item will be appreciated. 
Immunizations

The deadline for students to meet the immunization requirement for mandatory immunizations for public school enrollment is August 19, 2022. If proof of the required immunizations is not provided by August 19, 2022, the student will be excluded from school starting August 22, 2022, until the required immunization documentation has been provided to the school. If you have questions, please contact the school nurse or visit the immunization requirements webpage. 
Medicine Pick Up
Please make arrangements to pick up your child’s medication from the clinic by the last day of school, Wednesday June 15th by noon. If the medication is not picked up by noon on the last day of school, it will be disposed of by school personnel, per Regulation 757-4. Students are not permitted to transport medication of any kind; it must be picked up by a parent, guardian, or designee. 

Health Treatment Plans

Health Treatment Plans for school year 2022-23 will be available when picking up medications. New Health Treatment Plans are required every school year. Please plan to contact your child's health care provider early in the summer to have the forms completed prior to the start of school on August 22, 2022. 

Please contact Mrs. Wilson, the school nurse, with any questions. Thank you for your cooperation. 
Lost and Found

Please remind your children to check lost and found for any missing items before June 15. We will be donating any items left over the summer. 
Summer Hours
Yorkshire’s main office will be open from 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday over the summer. Please plan on making appointments if you need help with registration. The phone number to the main office is 703-361-3124. 
Please stay safe and well! Have a wonderful summer!
Respectfully,
Ms. Marsilio, Ms. Moore, and Ms. Williams
Yorkshire Administrative Team
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